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ATSJ-TI 15 February 2023

MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD 

SUBJECT: Student Transportation 

1. Government transportation of students while attending the Military Police Investigator 
Course is not provided. The NCOA dining facility will be undergoing renovations from 
April until December 2023 and will therefore be closed. Students have to travel to the 
trainee chow halls across Fort Leonard Wood to get meals. Students are not always 
lodged within walking distance to Thurman Hall and may have to travel to various 
locations on the installation where training and physical training is being conducted. It is 
highly recommended that the students' command authorize a rental vehicle or personally 
owned vehicle for students to travel to and from training and dining facilities. 

2. The POC for this memorandum is the MPI Course Manager SFC Santos, Anthony C. 
at 573-563-6057 or anthony.c.santos6.mil@army.mil.

ANTHONY C. SANTOS
SFC, USA
MPI Course Manager 




